June 8, 2007

This is a decision paper.

TO:  

Members of the Hardin County Board of Education

FROM:  
Nannette Johnston, Superintendent

SUBJECT:  
Superintendent’s Contract

	FACTS:
	As stated in board policy 02.131, the board is required to approve the Superintendent’s contract.


	RECOMMENDATION:
	I recommend that the board officially approve the Superintendent’s contract


	RECOMMENDED MOTION:
	I move that the Hardin County Board of Education approve the superintendent’s contract for a four-year period beginning July 1, 2007, through June 30, 2011.


